
 
March 2024 

 Directors Corner 
Dear Families,  
 

We are getting closer to 
spring each day! 
Kindergarten registration 

is underway and 
screening appointments 
will be scheduled soon. I 

am sure you will have 
some questions about 

your child’s readiness 
skills.  
 

The Pre-K, Mixed Age and 
Enrichment teachers will 

be spending the month 
assessing the children for 
our second progress 

reports. During your 
conference time, teachers 
will specifically discuss 

your child’s readiness 
skills and have some 

handouts available for 
FUN ways that you can 
assist your child in 

developing some 
important skills before 

next school year! Please 
mark your calendars now 
for Wednesday, March 

27th, there will be no 
school for the children. 
Conferences will take 

place during daytime and 
evening hours. Please be 

on the lookout for the 
Sign-Up Genius link 
which will be emailed on 

March 15th.  
 
Warmly,  

Katrina 
 

Kindergarten 
Information Night  
Attleboro Families Only - 

Please join your child’s 
neighborhood school on 
Thursday, March 7th 6:30-

7:30 PM. These 
presentations will take 

place in person. If you are 
unsure which school your 
child will attend please 

reach out. 
  

 

A Show and 
Dinner to Go 

Many hands make light 
work! 

 
Our planning committee 
has been busy getting all 

the pieces into place for 
our first ever music and 
dinner to go event on 

Saturday, March 16th. 
Information about 

ordering tickets was 
emailed to all families on 
2/27. There are also 

paper order forms near 
the family mailboxes.  

 
Thank you to all who have 
donated to our raffle 

baskets!  On Friday, 3/1 
we will send a Sign-Up 
Genius for volunteers and 

baked goods. If you know 
of a teenager who is in 

need of volunteer hours, 
please let me know! They 

can volunteer at this 
event! 

 
 

March Madness 
We are looking forward to 
our March Madness Spirit 

Days! Flyers were placed 
in family mailboxes 2/26. 
 

3/1 – PJ Day 
3/6 – Crayola Day 

3/14 – Country 
Showdown 
3/19 – Hat Day 

3/25 – Workout Gear Day 
 

 

Summer 
Enrichment Program 

We will be offering one 
week of summer camp the 
week of June 10th.  

Tuition and themes will be 
announced immediately 

following April Vacation. 
Camp will be in session 
Monday – Thursday from 

9:00 – 1:00 and any 
currently registered 
children will be welcome 

to attend. We will also be 
offering a week of 

Kindergarten Readiness 
Camp in August, dates 
TBD in the near future.  

 
 OVER  



 
March 2024 

Family 
Coffee 
Please join your fellow 
Jack and Jill families for 

coffee, treats, and 
conversation on 

Wednesday, March 13th in 
the middle room, 
immediately following 

drop off. This month’s 
family coffee is hosted by 
Alyssa MacKenzie! 

 
Enrichment Class 

Our Enrichment class is 
starting an art enrichment 
program with Brenna 

Silvera! 
 

Author Visit 
We are excited to 
announce the appearance 

of author Brielle 
Lilygarten at our school 
on March 25th!  The 

students will have an 
opportunity to meet the 

author, hear a story and 
do a craft! Copies of the 
author's most recent 

books are available to 
order. These books will be 
signed by the author 

during her visit. If you 
would like to purchase 

one or both books, please 
complete and return the 
form that was in your 

family mailbox by 
3/15/24. 

 
 

 
 
March Dates:   

3/8 Ticket and Dinner 
Orders due 
 

3/10 Tuition Due 
 

3/11 No School – 
Professional Development 
Day – Board Meeting 6:30 

PM 
 

3/16 A Show and Dinner 
to Go 4:30 PM  
 

3/27 No School - 
Conferences 
 

 
Looking Ahead:   

4/3 & 4/4 Picture Days 
4/12-4/19 No School  
4/29 – Summer 

Enrichment Registration 
Opens 

5/9 –No School 3’s class 
ONLY - Conferences  
5/22 Multicultural Night 

and Open House  
5/27 No School 
6/5 – Last Day of School 

Pre-K, Enrichment and 
Mixed Age MWF 

6/5 – Graduation for 
children going to  
Kindergarten only – 6:30 

PM  
6/6 – Last day of school 
3’s class and Mixed Age 

T/TH Class 
 

 


